
		

	

			A	Combine	Church’s	School	of	Nursing	–	Anglican,	Catholic	&	United	Churches	
			P	O	Box	841,	ALOTAU,	Milne	Bay	Province.		Papua	New	G

	
23rd	June	2019		

	
Fiocco	Nutley	Lawyers	
P.O.	Box	599	
KONEDOBU	
National	Capital	District	
Papua	New	Guinea		
	
Dear	Mr.	Rio	Fiocco	 	
	
SUBJECT:	 FORMAL	LETTER	OF	ACKMOWLEDGEMENT.	
	
This	correspondence	serves	as	a	formal	acknowledgement	on	behalf	of	the	Governing	Council	for	
Saint	 Barnabas	 School	 of	 Nursing,	 the	 kind	 gesture	 in	 having	 to	 commit	 funding	 toward	
payments	 of	 shipment	 in	 ensuring	 smooth	 transition	 of	 the	 container	 to	 Alotau,	 Milne	 Bay	
Province.	
				
Saint	 Barnabas	 School	 of	 Nursing	 is	 basically	 a	 mainline	 church	 run	 institute	 headed	 by	 the	
Anglican	Church	of	Papua	New	Guinea.	It	is	supported	by	the	Catholic	Church	of	Alotau	Diocese	
and	United	Church	of	Papua	Island	Region.	
	
Though,	 the	 institute	 is	 seen	 to	 be	 operating	 under	 this	 arrangement	 by	 a	 Memorandum	 of	
Agreement,	 the	 institute	has	had	 its	 fair	 share	of	being	starved	of	adequate	 funding.	We	have	
been	 highly	 dependent	 on	 annual	 school	 fees	 paid	 by	 all	 students’	 enrolled	 and	 quarterly	
government	funding	which	is	insufficient.	
		
With	the	generous	support	accorded	by	the	foundation,	we	are	indebted	to	having	you	partner	
with	us	and	anticipate	continued	dialogue	now	and	into	the	near	future.	
	
Yours	faithfully,	
	
	
	
Noreen	Tabua	(Mrs.)	
Principal	
SBSON	
Alotau.	
	
	
	
	
	
	


